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MEMORANDUM

TO: Public Works Committee 

FROM: Blaise Emerson, Assistant Planning Director

DATE: August 6, 2001

RE: Assessment Project for Pine Street between Farnwood Avenue to Latrobe
Street

The Planning Commission has requested that City Council proceed with an assessment
project for the construction of Pine Street between Farnwood Avenue and Latrobe Street.
The request stems from the proposed vacation of Luna Avenue.  Planning Commission
recommended approval of the vacation request but were very concerned that Pine Street
was not constructed to provide alternative access to this area.  They have requested that
an assessment project be considered to improve Pine Street.
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